The Boom A Rang ATV Club
Meeting Minutes—January 26, 2022

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Steve Wulgaert on Wednesday, January 26, 2022, at the Boom Bay Bar & Grill @ 6 p.m. 

Minutes of the October 16, 2021, meeting was approved as distributed electronically. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented and approved. Current monthly balance is $5173.28.

Randy Rutten-Chair of Wolf River—shared the effort to open up County H to Alpine Road which will be an agenda item on 2/21/22 @ 7 PM at the Town of Wolf River Board.  Members are encouraged to attend if your schedule permits.  There was also a request for the Winnebago Board to allow UTV traffic on County Roads until 10 PM.  

We made a $500 donation to the Fremont Fire Department.  

Tim and Aaron will lead the effort to get 20 club signs installed on some of our sponsors private property. 

We had a brief conversation of the Winneconne Craft Fair and Fremont-Wolf River EMS ride.  

A brief discussion on the need to update the maps, possibly w/in 6 months.  

Fund Raising opportunities will present itself during the upcoming opening weekend (Thursday through Super Bowl Sunday, the 13th) of sturgeon spearing at the Boom.  We’ll run the Plinko game (Sunday night the winner is drawn) and 50/50 raffles (daily winner).  Considerable discussion on the prizes for the Plinko game.  The prizes will be:  
	
1. First:  A TV with a targeted value at $600-$700 depending on what Steve and Matt purchase
2. Second to Fourth:  an additional total of $400 to be spent, for a total of $1,000 in prizes.  

We will need volunteers to run both the Plinko and 50/50 raffles during those 4 dates.  Dan said he would run some of the Plinko time slots.  Mike Weller will send a schedule for volunteer sign up opportunities next week.  

Future Club rides:  We discussed a ride to the Eureka Distillery in April (actual date to be determined).  At the next meeting we’d like to hear from members about other rides they might be interested in.  

Poker Run.  May 21.  Save the date. Forming a Committee to handle this event.  Let Steve know if you are interested in joining the committee.    

Our next meeting:  The February meeting will be at 6 PM on Wednesday, February 23, 2022. 

Meeting adjourned @ 7:13.  

Mike Weller
Club Secretary. 
1.27.22 


